
 
 

Year 8 Parent Notes 
 
Year 8 students will have received their reports a hard copy should have come home via your 
son/daughter and a copy is also available on Frog.   
 
Students are now reflecting on their progress in tutor time and considering where there main 
successes were, and where they can improve and how. If you would like to see the sheet that 
they are using, please see attached. It would be wonderful if you could also go through this 
with them at home and use it as a point of dialogue.  
 
We are also looking to commend those students who have achieved particularly well and who 
have excellent attitudes to learning. These students will received a doughnut and a big well 
done during a tutor time next week.  
 
It has been fabulous to see so many students attending SHOWtime. These students have 
experienced less behaviour points as a result and have commented that they feel much more 
confident with homework.  
 
Those who are unable to attend afterschool SHOWtime club are very welcome to attend the 
lunch time homework club in G11 which is staffed and is open every lunchtime. If you would 
like your child to attend the lunchtime club, but feel that they need a little encouragement, 
please email Miss Wheeler and we will endeavour to make this happen! 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Enjoy your weekend. 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A McNamara     Miss D Wheeler 
Assistant Headteacher – KS3   Year 8 Progress Leader 
amcnamara@oxtedschool.co.uk   dwheeler@oxtedschool.co.uk 
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